
u		�  As part of our collective responsibility to help contain 
the spread of COVID-19, SAHPRA has implemented 
the following precautionary measures:

u		�  The number of people entering the Document 
Reception area will be restricted

u		�  Wait for SAHPRA staff to give you permission to enter

u		�  Use the hand sanitiser provided before any interaction 
with SAHPRA staff members

u		�  If you are ill or have been ill or have 
		  travelled to any of the affected countries 
		  in the recent past, do not enter

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH HOTLINE: 
If you are unsure or if you have concerns, please 
contact the National Department of Health hotline 
0800 029 999 or WhatsApp 060 0123 456 for further 
advice and assistance.
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